Morning Announcements

Wednesday, May 18, 2011
Day 162
Don’t forget to sign up for Saturday School which is scheduled for May 28th and June 4th.  You can sign up now in the Guidance office.  A $10 fee is due when you sign up.  Saturday School is for students with absences over 6.  Appeal packets for absences over 9 are available for pick up in the front office and in the Guidance Office and should be completed and turned in to Mr. Barbee by this Friday, May 20.  Remember, you do not receive credit for a class if you have over 6 absences and do not attend Saturday School or Appeal.
There will be a mandatory Auto Club meeting during homeroom today.

Honor Chords for Seniors in National Honor Society have been ordered.  An announcement will be made when they arrive.

Art Club students need to see Mrs. DeGrove before you leave school today.

Tryouts for the Pisgah Marching Band Color Guard will be Thursday, May 19 and Monday, May 23 from 6:30 – 8:00 in the Pisgah Band Room.  If you have questions, see Mr. Ulery.
SENIORS:  If you have recieved grants or scholarships from ANY college or university--even if you have decided to attend elsewhere--please notify the counseling center AS SOON AS POSSIBLE so that you can be recognized at the Academic Awards program and in the graduation bulletin.  

Orion Show Choir will have its annual benefit show on Thursday, May 19
at 7:00 p.m. with a wide variety of solos, duets and group numbers.
Admission is $4.00 for Students and $5.00 for Adults.  A portion of
the proceeds will go to Relay for Life and a portion to the Auditorium
Renovation Project.
Quiz Bowl will meet Thursday after school.

The girls soccer banquet will be this Thursday at 5:30pm at the Canton Park.
Teachers:

The Barbizon Academy of Charlotte visited campus recently and several students signed up for a free subscription to Seventeen magazine and later went to a meeting regarding modeling careers. It came to our attention Tuesday that several of these students have felt pressured by Barbizon to make quick commitments in the neighborhood of $700 using credit/debit cards over the telephone for vague promises of a future in modeling.  The Better Business Bureau’s website states that “on 03/10/2011 this company’s accreditation in BBB was revoked due to failure to eliminate the underlying causes of complaints on file with the BBB.”  Students should be strongly cautioned against entering into any commitment with this company.  Barbizon will not be allowed to visit Pisgah in the future.

Lunch Duty this week is as follows:

1st Lunch
Cragg



Fountain

2nd Lunch
Hamm



Rohr

3rd Lunch
Holloway



Kruk

